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Comments: I strongly oppose the proposal being presented for the land swap in the east crazy mountains. Being

a government agency, I look to you to support the best interest of the public, which includes access to public

lands, which this is not in support of or increasing.  Specifically, giving up claims to prescriptive easement on

Sweet Grass Road, lack of conservation easements in the Sweet Grass Creek parcels 1 and 2, and an illogical

taking of prime land in section 14 (parcel 4).  Please consider the long-term effects for public access into the

crazy mountains when deciding on this proposal.


